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THE YOUNG FORUM MEMBERS 

MEDICAL WOMEN INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION (MWIA) 

 

Dear Young MWIA colleagues, 

 

Greetings from the executive board of the Young forum of MWIA (yMWIA).  

We are delighted to be in touch with you. We would love to learn more about your 

contributions to the society’s health and development through activities in clinical 

care, public health, allopathic care services, health policy, leadership and more. 

There is an opportunity to share your pursuits with the global community at the up-

coming centennial celebration for the MWIA in New York City, July 25-28, 2019.  

Submit a poster or an abstract for an oral presentation between now and September 

2018 and showcase your contributions to the world. By doing this, you will inspire 

other young lady doctors to prove to the world that indeed, we are ‘AMBASSADORS 

OF CHANGE’. Log on to  https://amwa-doc.org/mwia100 for more details. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Dr Marion Okoh-Owusu                                         Dr Genevieve Koolhaas 

Secretary General, yMWIA                                    President, yMWIA 
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